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NOTICE OF VACANCY  
WARREN BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

 

On March 24, 2021, Charlie Chandler announced his intentions to resign from his position as 
Selectman. Following Charlie’s resignation, the Board of Selectmen will have an official vacancy. 
 
As set forth in New Hampshire law, specifically RSA 669:63, it is the remaining Selectmen’s 
responsibility to appoint a replacement to fill that vacancy, and the remaining Selectmen intend to 
do so.  
 
This notice shall serve as official notice of the anticipated vacancy. The term of the appointment will 
be until the 2022 Annual Town Meeting. At the 2022 Annual Town Meeting, the position will be 
posted on the Town Warrant to fulfill the final year of the 3-year term, set to expire following the 
2023 Annual Town Meeting.  
 
The Board is hereby seeking interest from potential candidates to fill the vacancy. Interested 
individuals are being asked to submit a letter of interest no later than April 21, 2021 – 12:00PM to 
the Town Office. Interested individuals are strongly encouraged to identify what qualifications and 
experience make them a strong choice to serve as a Selectman. Applicants must be domiciled in the 
Town of Warren.  
 
The Board will subsequently make the list of applicants, their respective letters of interest, and all 
other submitted materials available to the public on the Town’s website. Those that submit letters of 
interest may be interviewed by the Board in public, and the remaining Selectmen will deliberate and 
choose the appointment of Mr. Chandler’s replacement in public session. 
 
In making their decision, the Selectmen shall not make any decision on the basis of race, color, 
religion, sex (including pregnancy and gender identity), national origin, sexual orientation, marital 
status, disability, age, or other non-merit factor. 
 
The remaining Selectmen intend on appointing Mr. Chandler’s replacement as quickly as practical.  
 
 
 
Austin Albro 
Town Administrator  
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